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The participants in the project “Ageing well: don’t hesitate, be active”, financed under the Lifelong Learining 

Programme “Grundtvig” gathered for the last time in Arles, France. The aim of the meeting was to evaluate the 

project results and prepare for the overall report. As part of the project Evaluation strategy everybody filled in 

the questionnaire for assessing their participation in the project. The Romanian partner shall prepare an 

Evaluation report.  

All partners once again considered the work of the seniors – presentations and video-spots that are uploaded on 

the project web-page: http://projects.educapardubice.cz/llp/. The partners enjoyed the memories from the 

previous meeting in Pardubice, when watching the picture presentation of the Czech seniors. 

One of the most interesting things on the agenda that the Chamber of Commerce in Arles organized, was a 

meeting of the participants with… local nature. The group visited the Camargue Regional Park and Nature 

Reserve, starting with the Museum and then observing horses, black bulls and many protected bird species in its 

territory. The tour was thematically connected with one of the topics the target group of seniors was supposed to 

investigate and present – “Nature and Environment”.  

The established relations and contacts between the partners will be further developed in new projects, meetings 

and initiatives. Everybody agreed that this was just a “Goodbye” for the project and not “Farewell” to the 

partnership! 

 

 

 


